## OCKER HILL ACADEMY

Gospel Oak Road, Tipton, West Midlands DY4 0DS • Tel: 0121 556 0445 www.ockerhillacademy.co.uk



Wednesday 7th February

Dear Parents/Carers,

I hope that you are all keeping well. I wanted to let you all know that Friday will be Mrs Teasdale's last day at Ocker Hill Academy.

Jackie has decided to retire after working at the academy for 37 years. Her outstanding service has included fulfilling many roles. In more recent years, Jackie has been regularly teaching classes and supporting children in class.

She has been an incredibly popular member of staff. I've had the privilege of working with Jackie for the past 23 years and I know that she will be sorely missed by all the staff and children. I am very grateful for everything she has done for the children; she should be very proud of the positive impact that she has had on many young peoples' lives.

I am sure that you will join me in wishing Jackie a very happy retirement and all the best for the future.

Kind regards,

Mr Joe Farmer

Principal





